
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
We have children in our school identified with life-threatening allergies to peanuts and nuts. We ask for 
your cooperation in ensuring that food items brought by your child be nut-free. In the case of severe 
allergy, even inhaling peanut fumes or trace residue left on a piece of playground equipment, a door 
handle or any other surface and subsequently touched can trigger an anaphylactic shock in a severely 
allergic person. If your child has ingested nut products prior to school, please ensure that you he/she has 
washed his/her hands and face prior to arriving at school.  We ask for your cooperation after-school, as 
well, while your child is playing on our playground. 
 
Thank you for your help in ensuring the health and safety of all our students at Baker Drive. 
 
If you have concerns with this request, please do not hesitate to call me by phone or talk to me in 
person at Baker Drive Elementary. 
 

Mrs. Stacey Parmar 

Principal 


